
July 27, 1960 
 
Prof. J. Ferrater Mora 
Bryn Mawr Collage 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 
 
I you should still have a spare offprint of your paper “De Boecio a Alberto de Sajonia”, 
which appeared in Imago Mundi in 1954, I should very much like to have a copy of this 
fine paper for my files. 
Thank you very much for your considering this request. 
Sincerely yours, 
 
[signatura] 
 
 
 


